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CHAPTER OFFICERS

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
by Steve Socolosky

@EAA166EAA Chapter 166 EAA 166

Hello to all our EAA 166 Members and Student Members!

Our next meeting will be held on SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 24th at 
10:00 AM, at the NEW ENGLAND AIR MUSEUM!

As our so-called ‘winter’ continues on, there have been some great 
opportunities to fly with warmer-than-normal temperatures!  
However, we all know how New England weather can be!  ‘It ain’t 
over ‘til it’s over!’

EAA’s Leadership Boot Camp, last week on Saturday, February 10, 
was well-attended by 35 at the New England Air Museum, including 
our own 166 Student Member, Isabella Puiggari and 166 Members 
Brenda Rossignol, Manu Ramesh and Bill Barry.  We cannot thank 
Jaime Smith, Tien-Tien Fry, Brenda Rossignol and Rick Montero 
enough, for gathering up all the food for the all-day event! A HUGE 
thanks to the New England Air Museum, who was once again, very 
welcoming to us and allowed us to use their unbelievable facilities 
for the Boot Camp!

We will once again promote and sign up Young Eagles at the New 
England Air Museum’s “Women Take Flight” event on Saturday, 
March 2nd! You can learn more HERE!

Rick Montero and the whole RV-12 Build Team, continue to 
make progress on our RV-12! Please check out 166 Member Larry 
Anglisano’s latest RV-12 video HERE!

Finally, one more time, DUES ARE DUE, please!  $20

See you all on Saturday, February 24th at the New England Air 
Museum!

Thank you and BLUE SKIES!
Steve

https://www.instagram.com/eaa166/
https://www.facebook.com/eaa166/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXxGcgyR9hkoZdk4-SX8DyQ
https://neamorg.sharepoint.com/Shared Documents/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2FShared%20Documents%2FTianna%2FEvents%2FWomen%20Take%20Flight%202024%2FCopy%20of%20Copy%20of%20Women%20Take%20Flight%202024%2Epdf&parent=%2FShared%20Documents%2FTianna%2FEvents%2FWomen%20Take%20Flight%202024&p=true&ga=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k1XyFwCj9C0


Did you fly an interesting route this month? 
Land for a good $100 hamburger? We want 

to hear about it! Submit a photo or short 
story to aranglisano@gmail.com for 

your activity to be featured in our monthly 
newsletter column, Member Activity!

CORNER
EAA Leadership Bootcamp at the NEAM



Isabella, Logan, and Steve fly out for breakfast at 
Orange Airport (KORE) in Orange, MA

Sunrise at 5500 feet!

Arrival at KOREChopper was hungry!

Mount Monadnock



EAA 166 RV-12 
BUILD UPDATE

Check out the latest 
build updates on our 

YouTube channel!

With wiring, flight control hardware, seat belt/shoulder restraints and the remote components 
that support the Garmin G3X Touch avionics in place, it’s time to assemble the RV-12 cabin 
floor panels in preparation for installing the seats. In this latest RV-12 build VLOG by Larry 
Anglisano (the first of 2024), project lead Rick Montero offers an update on the build, including 
what’s required to accomplish more service bulletins. Click the player above to watch the video.

from Larry Anglisano & Rick Montero

https://www.youtube.com/@eaa166hartfordconnecticut8/videos
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k1XyFwCj9C0


Runway 22??


